Jazne Darle!

From: Horton, Derek

Sent: 10 December 2014319558 T
To: LOF

Cc: Vicky Horton

Subject: Formal ohjection

Dear Sirs,

| would like to make my thoughts known regarding the proposed development of 92 houses in Whitely under the
'PLAN Selby' consultation.

The particular proposed site | refer to is numbered Whitley 009, on the land north of Whitley Farm Close.

This land is currently good grade agricultural fand. It is being farmed regularly for crops, being an existing green field
site | would have thought it would be low down on a priority list for a housing development.
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““in addition to this there are serious traffic issues already present in Whitley as a whole. A number of serious, in
some cases fatal, accidents have occurred recently and with the A19 and the traffic coming to and from the Tunstalls
site this proposed site is probably the worst place to consider for further traffic flow.

| would be happy to contribute to any further consultation where necessary however | would appreciate an
acknowledgement of this email.

Yours sincerely,

Derek Horton
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